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Letter #1 (blue ink, blank card, envelope, yellow clip) 
 
Envelope 
217 N St. SW 
Quincy WA, 
98848 
 

Mrs. Ernest Robinson 
Rt 1 Box 48 

Sidney, Montana 59270 
 

Notes on Envelope: Cash. Memorial, $10.00 (written twice), Aus. 12-13, See Purse, List all 
correspondence 
 
Letter 

Dec. 3, 1967 
Dear Carol and all: 
 We were shocked and saddened by the news of Ernest. We had been talking of both of 
you only a few days ago – remembering your visit with us while Bill’s children were here. And 
how glad you both were to be with children again and how they responded to you. You have had 
many good years together, have done much for each other so now your loss is great. I know tho 
that you have others around to help you and you will have many wonderful thoughts of him as 
time goes by. You will be on our minds a great deal in the future and perhaps the thots will help 
me write to you more often. 
Bless you my dear. 
 We are glad Blanche could come and stay awhile and that Vera and Lawrence are near 
bu. Nut the most help I’m sure is to have Joyce and Vernon and their families there to give you 
the moral support you will be needing. 
 We are sending a check to add to any memorial fund that may have started for Ernest. 
Use it as you see best. 
 We have spent a week with our two boys and their families over Thanksgiving – a very 
warm and joyous time together. We will not see them for Christmas – but probably be at home 
here. 
 As the holiday season and its pressure approach we try to do what we can and let the rest 
go. It should not be a rush season really and we are trying to copy Edna and Harold and their 
philosophy in our activities. This year I especially need to take it easy. 
 We are thinking of you and will try to write again soon. Our love to Joyce and Vera and 
theirs – and a great deal of love to you. 
   Carolyn and Boynton 
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